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December 4th, 1919.

Reverend Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of September 22nd with reference to the construc¬

tion of a freezer and ice-house for the Cross Lake

Boarding School, and in reply to say that the Depart-

ment has already communication with Father Guy with

regard to your request. A copy of the letter sent to

him is being enclosed herewith for your information.

Your obedient servant,

A.F. Meisly

Aest. Deputy & Secretary

H. Boissin, O.M.I.

Principal, Boarding School,

ross Lake, Man.
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